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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
15 AUG
   5:30 PM
FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION LATIN MASS 


MARY

16 AUG          7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETINING – SHOTT HALL

LADS
20 AUG   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

20 AUG   11:00 AM-2:00 PM
SVDP NEIGHBORHOOD ICE CREAM SOCIAL – OUTSIDE
LADS
21 AUG
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

27 AUG

ST LAD SUB SALE ORDER FORMS DUE


LADS

28 AUG        10:00 AM
THANK YOU BRUNCH FOR ANITA DAVIDSON – CCCoP
CORPUS

1/2 SEP

SUB SALE ORDER PICKUP, SEE BULLETIN FOR TIMES – HH
LADS



 3 SEP
 9:30 AM
SVDP MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS

 3 SEP   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

 3 SEP
 5:00 PM
CARD PARTY (SET UP 2:00 PM) – HUBER HALL


LADS

3/4 SEP

SUB SALE ORDER PICK UP AFTER ALL MASSES            CORPUS/LADS

 4 SEP
 1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             14 August/agosto         


           21 August/agosto
   1st):  Jeremiah (Jeremías) 38:4-6, 8-10                        1st): Isaiah (Isaías) 66:18-21                                                                            

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 39) 40:2, 3, 4, 18                            RP):  Psalm (Salmo 116) 117:1, 2
   2nd): Hebrews (Hebreos) 12:1-4                                   2nd):   Hebrews (Hebreos) 12:5-7, 11-13
Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 12:49-53

                   Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 13:22-30
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection August 6th/7th
CC   43 env.  $1,919.00      SL   38 env.   $2,185.00
	                                          ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tuna for the month of August
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done atún para el mes de agosto
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of July 2016

                         Households served – 189   Clients served – 688  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2015

  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)


	


ATTENTION SENIOR STARS

Our trip to the Jubilee Museum and Catholic Cultural Center at Holy Family Parish is set for Sunday August 14th.  Please meet at St. Ladislas for carpooling at 12:30 p.m.  For questions or more information, please call Sister Wilma, 614-444-2598.
MASS FOR THE ASSUMPTION OF MARY AT ST. MARY

On Monday, August 15th, Father Lutz will be celebrating a Latin Mass at 5:30 p.m. for the Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary at St. Mary Church. All are welcome.

                     MISA PARA LA ASUNCIÓN DE MARÍA EN ST. MARÍA
El lunes, 15 de agosto el Padre Lutz estará celebrando una misa en latín a las 5:30 p.m. durante la Fiesta de la Asunción de la Virgen María en la iglesia de Santa María. Todos son bienvenidos.

[image: image5.wmf]PLEASE PRAY …for all the members of both parishes who are in the hospital especially Mike Squashic of Corpus Christi  parish.  In your prayers please also remember those members of our parishes who are confined to their homes or in nursing homes. 
REST IN PEACE

[image: image6.jpg]


Please remember in your prayers Martha Evangeline Jones, mother of SL parishioner, Mike Jones, who died and was buried this past week.                    
                                   "May the Perpetual Light shine upon her.”    

Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Martha Evangeline Jones, que murió y fue sepultado la semana pasada.                       "Que la luz perpetua brille sobre élla."

ATTENTION SENIOR CITIZENS WHO LIKE TO TRAVEL

Here is the second very reasonably priced trip made possible because of Grants from the Catholic Foundation. We will be going to Canton, Ohio for the Mother Angelica Tour, “See Where It All Began”, Tuesday, August 23th. Thanks to our grant, there will be no charge to participants for the chartered bus.  Your only cost will be $25.00 to cover the expense of lunch and our tour guide when we get to St. Raphael Center in Canton. This trip will include Mass; a visit to St. Anthony Church where Rita Rizzo (Mother Angelica) was baptized; the Rhoda Wise Shrine where she was healed as a teenager; McKinley High School, which she attended; St Peter Church; and the Sancta Clara Monastery where Rita (Mother Angelica) entered, professed her vows and spent 16 years of her vowed life.  Call Sheila Lutz at St. Mary (614) 445-9668 for more information or to reserve your place!  Please indicate your lunch choice at that time.  You have a choice of 4 lunch entrées, Lasagna (meatless), Stromboli, Chicken Salad Croissant, or Tuna Salad Croissant.  Each entrée will include a garden salad, beverage and homemade cannoli.
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       ST. LADISLAS SUB SALE ST. LADISLAS VENTA DE SUB
Order forms are available in the back of both Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas Churches.  Please fill out your order form and turn in no later than Saturday, August 27th.  Your order form may be put in the collection basket at both parishes.  Pick up times for the sub orders are Thursday, September 1st noon – 6:00 p.m., Friday September 2nd noon - 3:00 p.m.at St. Lads in Huber Hall, and after all Masses at both Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas on Saturday September 3rd and Sunday September 4th. 

Subs will be made Thursday morning, September 1st.  If you have questions, or would like to pick up your order later on Thursday at St. Lads, call Margaret Castle, 614-592-1606. Thanks. 
                                        ST. LADISLAS VENTA DE SUB
Los formularios están disponibles en la parte posterior de ambas Iglesias Corpus Christi y San Ladislas. Por favor complete el formulario de pedido y entregar a más tardar el sábado 27 de agosto. Su formulario de pedido se puede poner en la cesta de coleccion en ambas parroquias. Horarios de salida para las órdenes de sub son los jueves,  septiembre  1 del mediodía - 6:00 pm, Viernes 2 de septiembre del mediodía - 3:00 pm en St. Lads en Huber Hall, y después de todas las misas, tanto en Corpus Christi y San Ladislao, el sábado 3  de septiembre y el domingo 4 de septiembre.  Subs se harán jueves por la mañana, 1 de septiembre. Si usted tiene pregunta o le gustaría recoger el pedido el jueves más tarde, llame a Margaret Castle, 614-592-1606. Gracias.     

                                SAVE THE DATE!  OUR THANK YOU TO ANITA
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Everyone is invited to join us for a brunch to thank Anita Davidson for all of her hard work and her dedication to The Corpus Christi Center of Peace. We will gather at the Center of Peace on Sunday, August 28th, following the 9:00 a.m. Mass at Corpus Christi. We hope to see you there!

                ¡RESERVA! NUESTRO AGRADECIMIENTO A ANITA
Todos están invitados a unirse a nosotros para un almuerzo para agradecer a Anita Davidson por todo su trabajo duro y su dedicación a El Centro de Corpus Christi de la Paz. Nos reuniremos en el Centro de la Paz el domingo, 28 de agosto después de la misa de 9:00 a.m. a Corpus Christi. ¡Esperamos verte ahí!
STUDENTS IN 4TH THROUGH 8TH GRADES
4th through 8th grade students who are members of Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas Parishes, are invited to participate in Volleyball at St. Mary. If you are interested or need more information, please contact Karen Schlueb, Athletic Director St. Mary School, 700 S. 3rd St. 614-843-2801
                                 ESTUDIANTES EN LOS GRADOS 4 - 8
4 a 8 grado que son miembros de las parroquias de Corpus Christi y San Ladislas, están invitados a participar en voleibol en Santa María. Si usted está interesado o necesita más información, póngase en contacto con Karen Schlueb, director atlético de la Escuela Santa María, 700 S. 3rd St. 614-843-2801

A DAY OF CONTEMPLATIVE PRAYER AND SILENCE

On Saturday, September 10th, from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., a day of contemplative prayer and silence will be held at the Corpus Christi Center of Peace.  This day will involve three periods of Contemplative Prayer, two 20 minute sessions with a walking meditation between them.  There will be two morning sessions and one afternoon session.  The remaining time will be spent in noble silence.  You’ll have the opportunity to spend the time outside of the Contemplative Prayer sessions in spiritual reading, walking meditation, art meditation or a meditative practice of your choice.  This day of silence is not recommended for those not experienced with contemplative prayer practice. A simple lunch is included and the day will end with wine and cheese and conversation.  This event is limited to 20 people. The cost is $20.00 per person.  Financial help is available.  Register cccenterofpeace.org/upcoming-programs.html
BISHOP READY GOLF OUTING

The annual Bishop Ready High School Golf Outing will be held on Sunday, August 21st, at Foxfire Golf Club.  Staring time is 1:30 p.m.  Cost is $80.00 per person, $320.00 for a foursome.  Sponsorships are also available at $100.00 per hole.  All proceeds benefit the Silver Knight Athletic Programs.  For more information or to register, please contact athletic director Steven McQuade at smcquade@cdeducation.org.

DOMINICAN LEARNING CENTER NEEDS VOLUNTEERS!

Nothing is more valuable than reading. Be a part of changing a life! Tutors are needed for adults seeking literacy and/or GED, and immigrants seeking ESL instruction. The Dominican Learning Center will hold its next Tutor Training Session on Saturday, August 27th from 9 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. at 1111 E. Stewart Avenue, Columbus. Volunteers need to be over age 18 and hold a high school diploma. Books are free to tutors. Visit www.domlearningcenter.org or Facebook.com/DominicanLearningCenter.  Those interested please call 614-444-7330 or email ktrucco@oppeace.org to sign up. 
RETREAT FOR MARRIED COUPLES ON SATURDAY, AUGUST 27th
There will be a retreat for married couples on Saturday, August 27th.  It will feature the celebration of Mass, a reflection by Bishop Frederick F. Campbell and presentations by Deacon James Keating, author of Spousal Prayer: A Way to Marital Happiness. The retreat will be held from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church, Columbus.  Cost is $65.00 per couple, which includes light breakfast, lunch, and Spousal Prayer book. For more information and to register please visit http://familylife.colsdioc.org or call 614-241-2560.
QUALITY TIME
Kids are flexible and resilient and in the shorter term will accept us skimping on them timewise. In the longer term, we can lose many things we can never get back. If our lives are overstuffed, there is much that can be rescheduled or eliminated that is far less  

                         valuable than our children.   -from Advice Worth Ignoring
CATHOLIC MEN'S LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT

We’re back from summer vacation! Please join us for the next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club on Friday, September 2nd featuring a talk by Don Brey who will speak on Faith and Politics. The luncheon is at St. Patrick Church at 280 North Grant Ave. in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and Mike’s talk until about 1:00 pm. No reservations necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! For information contact Tim Merkle, CMLC President at htm@ejhlaw.com.

THE CATHOLIC LAYMENS’ FALL SILENT RETREAT

The Catholic Laymens’ Fall Silent Retreat is at St. Therese’s Retreat Center, from 6:00 p.m. Friday September 9th through noon Mass, Sunday, September 11th. In reflection sessions, Fr. Stephen Hayes O.P will lead men to appreciate the value of the medieval crusades by developing his theme “Taking up the Cross: Becoming Modern Crusaders for the New Jerusalem of Christ.” The total cost is only $130.00. For information and registration contact Charles Kielkopf 614-268-0175, or kielkopf.1@osu.edu
ADVANCEMENT ASSOCIATE NEEDED AT THE PONTIFICAL COLLEGE JOSEPHINUM
The Pontifical College Josephinum is accepting applications for a full-time Advancement Associate for the Advancement Office. The successful candidate has a high level of computer literacy and accuracy, an ability to prioritize and manage time effectively, unconditional commitment to the institution’s mission, meticulous attention to detail, a pleasant demeanor, and willingness to adapt to the changing needs of the department. Occasional evening and weekend presence is required. Administrative duties will include administrative support to the Vice President for Advancement and collaboration with departmental directors who oversee; development, event planning, communications, public relations, and alumni relations. Salary is commensurate with education and experience. Send letter, salary requirements and resume to Carrie Burson at cburson@pcj.edu or 7625 N. High Street Columbus, OH 43235. The Josephinum is an EEO Employer.
From the Cat at 684 South Third Street:

I was sitting in the kitchen and Father Lutz was telling a story about a 4 year old boy who was present at the burial of his grandmother.  It seems that Father invited the young man to sprinkle the casket with holy water. Father did it first 1-2-3 (Father, Son, Holy Spirit).  Now it was the 4 year old's turn to do as Father did. The child followed with 4-5-6-7-8-9-10 sprinkling holy water with each number stated.  It brought lots of smiles and make the final farewell to his grandma have a special sweetness.

I am using my arthritis as an excuse not to get into the dunk tank this year.  I do believe though that this year Father Lutz will gladly take the seat for $2,000; $1,000 to St. Mary School and $1,000 to the Jubilee Museum.  I might throw the pitch for an extra $50. 00 

Ever dry, Raphael the Cat

Desde el gato al 684 Sur Calle Tercera:
Yo estaba sentado en la cocina y el padre Lutz estaba contando la historia de un niño de 4 años de edad que estaba presente en el entierro de su abuela. Parece que el Padre invitó al joven a espolvorear el ataúd con agua bendita. El  Padre lo hizo primero 1-2-3 (Padre, Hijo, Espíritu Santo). Ahora fue el turno del de 4 años para hacer lo que hizo el padre. El niño siguió con 4-5-6-7-8-9-10 rociando agua bendita con cada número indicado. Se llevó un montón de sonrisas y hacer el último adiós a su abuela tiene una dulzura especial.
Estoy usando mi artritis como una excusa para no entrar en el tanque de agua de este año. Creo sin embargo que este año Padre Lutz con mucho gusto tomara el asiento de $ 2.000, $ 1.000 a la Escuela Santa María y $ 1,000 para el Museo del Jubileo. Yo podría lanzar el terreno de juego para un extra de 
$ 50. 00.                 Siempre seco, Rafael el gato
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